
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory # 2024-A-019 

Subject: Groundside Designated Smoking Areas  

From: Terminal Operations 

Contact: Carlo Cordi, gts@gtaa.com  

Date: 2024/04/12 

A review of the groundside designated smoking areas has recently been conducted and 

some changes will be implemented on April 15, 2024, as listed below: 

• T1 ground level, near door Q (post Q3) will be closed. 

• T1 ground level designated smoking area by door P (post P1) will be expanded. 

• T1 ground level designated smoking area by door S (post S1) will be relocated to 

the east side of Door S by post S7. 

• T1 arrivals level designated smoking area by door E (post E1) will be relocated to 

the vicinity of column E3. 

As a reminder, designated smoking areas are delineated by green pavement markings and 

marked by signage.  Employees who wish to smoke must do so within one of the designated 

smoking areas and are encouraged to guide our passengers to the designated smoking 

areas as required. 

Employers are requested to communicate this advisory to all employees. 

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact gts@gtaa.com. 
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